
 
 

Renowned National Leader Conducting Missional Leadership Workshop 
 

On March 3 and 4, 2017, Dr. Terry Hamrick will be conducting a Friday evening- Saturday 

morning workshop on “Missional Leadership”.  Dr. Hamrick, past national coordinator of 

missional visioning for Cooperative Baptist Fellowship, is the author of Leadership In 

Constant Change, Embracing A New Missional Reality. Dr. Hamrick will present new 

perspectives on individual, small group, and church outreach with a focus on local mission.  

The workshop will be in the Fellowship Hall from: 

 

 7:00pm - 9:00pm, Friday evening March 3 

 9:00am – 12:00pm, Saturday morning, March 4 

 

Dr. Hamrick is on the cutting edge of new missional philosophy and brings decades of 

experience and wisdom.  We are indeed fortunate to have him at First Baptist.  We 

encourage everyone to come out and participate in this exciting opportunity to learn from 

this renowned Christian educator, author, and missional leader.    

 


